
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

July 7. 1958 

M r . Jason Kel lahin 
P.O. Box 1713 
Santa Fe, Ne v Mexico 

Dear Mr*, Kel lahin: 

On behalf of your client, Continental O i l Company, we enclose 
two copies of Order R-1213 issued July 3, 1958, by the Oi l Conservation 
Commission in Case 1447, which was heard on May 28th at Santa Fe 
before an Examiner, 

V e r y t r u l y yours , 

A. L . Por te r , J r . 
Secretary - D i rec to r 

bp 
E n d s . 


